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December 11, 1978
Manila

Dear Governor Sanchez,
This wiIl confirm that, in the context of the. Textile Agreement between the

Governments of Canada and the Republic of the Philippines initialled on April 6,
1978, any shipment of clothing or textiles from the Philippines to Canada valued at less
than $250 (Canadian) f.o.b. does not require an export license and shail flot be suhject
to the agreed restraint levels. In addition, export licenses are flot required for shipment
of bonafide commercial samples that meet Canadian Customs requirements.

Yours sincerely,

C. D. ARTHUR
Chairman, Canadian Delégation

Conforme:

Governor Conrado E. Sanchez
Co-Chairman, Philippine Delegation


